
February 1 , 2020 

Mindy Wilcox, AICP, Planning Manager 
City of Inglewood, Planning Division 
One West Manchester Boulevard, 4th Floor 
Inglewood, CA 90301 

Re: Inglewood Basketball and Entertainment Center Draft EIR 

Dear Ms. Wilcox, 

As a resident of Inglewood, I am proud to support the Inglewood Basketball and Entertainment 
Center and respectfully ask the City to approve the project's draft environmental impact report 
(EIR) in a timely manner. 

I was very pleased to see that this draft EIR included an exhaustive analysis of how the project 
could impact the families and small business owners near Prairie Avenue and Century 
Boulevard. More importantly, there are a variety of mitigation measures that will be put in place 
to protect us from traffic, noise and air emissions that may occur during the construction and 
operation of the arena. The project also includes neighborhood protections during construction 
through commitments such as the construction management plan, limiting emissions from diesel 
engines and equipment during construction, and a requirement to shield or redirect lighting 
away from residential uses during construction. 

Please approve the draft EIR so we can get started on this project. 

Regards, 

~ !1~J:-
Halimah Ginyard U 
Inglewood Resident 


